
Church of the Week... 

Church Supported Missionary... 

Paul & Tanya Gericke:  Camp Falcon Rock Developers, ROMANIA 

Email:  rootsromania@gmail.com 

Please pray for...                                                

 The Gericke’s say a big “THANK YOU” to all of you for your continued prayers 

for Paul.  He has made it out of the toughest recovery days and is now focusing 

on movement, which means he is walking again!  Paul is doing really well  

pushing through the pain he’s experiencing in his abdomen and incision.  He 

was discharged from hospital this week and transferred to the rehabilitation 

center for a week of intense physiotherapy.  Pray for continued healing for  

         Paul’s back and a complete and good recovery. 

Please pray for our seniors who are residents at Mount View Lodge:   

Madeline Hall, Helen Siemens   Olds Hospital Extended Care:  Erwin Standar 

Sunrise Encore:  Tillie Erickson, Alice Schafer, Jake Siemens, Dorothy Unger, Hilde Unger, 

Harry & Verna Unger        

If you’ve missed a Sunday, view the church bulletin and watch 

us LIVESTREAMED on our website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca 

Wiesenthal Baptist Church:  Millet 

Senior Pastor:  Stephen Epp (Kirstin) 

Youth Pastor:  Victor Symons   

Our church is subscribed to 
RIGHT NOW 

MEDIA .            
For  access, 
just scan this 
QR code and 
it will take you 
to their site. 

Birthdays & Anniversaries... 

*Give those who are celebrating their birthday or anniversary a call.                 

This is a great way to stay in touch._____________________________________ 

BIRTHDAYS:   

-Sept.30:  Toni Newsham 

-Oct.1:  Madeline Hall 

-Oct.3:  Marilyn Staehle 

-Oct.11:  Sarah Luchies 

-Oct.16:  Luke Koelstra 

-Oct.18:  Karl Staehle, Dennis Temple, Adam Winter  

ANNIVERSARIES:                      

-Oct.7:  Wayne & Heather Smith 

-Oct.10:  Jim & Bev Schafer     

-Oct.11:  Robert & Janette Rudd    

 *more birthdays/anniversaries will be posted 
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East Olds Baptist Church 
RR1 Site 5 Box 27  Olds, AB  T4H 1P2 

Phone:  403-556-2821  Fax:  403-556-3161   Church Email: eastoldsbaptistchurch@gmail.com  

Website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca  
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Sermon Series:  REVIVED  

“The Golden Opportunity”  (Part 4) 

John 8:34-36 

- Pastor James Rosenberger 

 

 



EOBC...a place to grow together!   

Welcome to East Olds Baptist Church! 
It is good to meet together. 

If you are visiting, please fill out a “WELCOME” card on the back table                               

by the offering box and place it in the offering box. 

 Church Office Hours:  9am-12pm, Tuesday & Friday 

 Monday………...Pastor’s day off 

                        ………...8:45-11:30am, Reed Ranch Playschool—the community playschool 

uses our church basement every Monday and Wednesday morning. 

 Wednesday…...7:30am, Men’s Prayer Time at the church     

 Friday………….…7pm, Youth Event 

 Sunday…………..10:30am, Family  Worship & Communion 

 

 

 

 Thursday, Oct.8th & Oct.22nd, 9:15-10:45am, Women’s Bible Study, at the church                        

 Sunday, Oct.11th:  10:30am, THANKSGIVING SUNDAY 

Worship in Song:  Ken Ryning 

Welcome & Announcements 

Worship in Song 

Message 

- Pastor James Rosenberger 

Benediction 

 

There is NO Nursery at this time but the Snuggle Room is 

open for moms & babies. 

Parents with young children may use the Library as a         

FAMILY ROOM during the message.  

NO OFFERING will be taken during the service but a       

“Tithes & Offering” box                                                                   

is stationed at the entry to the sanctuary.                          

Please use a church envelop for your monetary gifts. 

Coming Up... 

This Week... 

Prayer & Praise... 

 Pray for our senior shut-ins and those of our 

church family dealing with health concerns—  

Jake & Helen Siemens,  Erwin Standar, 

 Be in prayer for Louan Statchuk as she awaits 

cancer surgery October 5th.  Pray for peace for 

Morley & Louan, Sam and Cole & Becky. 

 Pray for little Emmett (Keith & Shirley Flinn’s great grandson) and his parents as 

he prepares for open heart surgery in the US on Sept.30th. 

 Pray for safety and good weather for our farmers during this harvest season.  

 Continue to pray for safety and good health as we face the second wave of the 

covid pandemic. 

 Be in prayer for our church supported missionaries, Vern & Gloria Wagner, as 

they have decided to return to Camp Falcon Rock, Romania on October 22nd.  

Person of the Week:             
Tillie Erickson                     

Women’s Ministries... 

Experience Youth Group! 

 Oct.2nd:  Split Night—Prayer 

Time /Art Night 

 Oct.8th:  Youth Leaders Mtg 

 Oct.9th:  Prince of Egypt Movie Night 

 Oct.10th:  Saturday “All Day” Lock-In 

 Pray for the youth as they go through the 

Youth Alpha Course each week. 

PRAYER CHAIN:  If anyone has a request and wants it 
on the Prayer Chain, call Madeline Hall at 403-559-2332 

 Thursday, Oct. 8th,          

9:15-10:45am at 

the church 

 Studying “Having a 

Mary Spirit” and for a study book or more 

details, contact Nina Wearmouth 

 NO childcare & ALL ladies welcome!   

Youth Ministries—7-9:30PM... 

A HUGE “THANK YOU” to all those 

who volunteered for grass cutting 

this summer!  We appreciate you 

and thank you for  making the EOBC 

grounds look so nice. 

Please contact the church office 
ASAP if you can help do 

CHURCH CLEANING.              
Only the main floor needs to be 
cleaned, minus all classrooms.  

Dates:  Oct. 10, 24,                                
Nov. 7, 21,                                 
Dec. 5, 19                              

Thanks so much for your help! 

A reminder regarding           

Gifts & Tithes: 

During this time we are still 

accepting cheques or cash  

dropped off at the church and 

e-transfers.                                

Monetary gifts for the             

“Tithes & Offering Box”                    

in the sanctuary need to be put in a 

church envelop. 


